

The Local Services Initiative proposes standing up a Department of Local Services by January 1, 2019. Please feel free to write comments, suggestions, ideas or concerns you may have about the proposed Department in the space below. You can also send comments to asklocalservices@kingcounty.gov

More information and future engagement opportunities will be announced via the "Unincorporated Area Newsletter" and through our Community Service Area (CSA) Program community support team.

www.kingcounty.gov/initiatives/community-service-areas/about.aspx		
<u>-</u>		